
         

Hello Year Three!

Hi everyone,


I hope that you and your families are all well and enjoying your time together. I bet you all 
received lots of delicious Easter Eggs, try not to eat all the chocolate at once. 😃 


The weather has been wonderful over the last few weeks. Have you been 
outside for some fun in the fresh air (remembering to social distance, of 
course!)? It is really important to spend some time outside so we have been 
making sure that we get our daily exercise in the sunshine by walking our 
dog, Amber once a day - they need fresh air and exercise too! 


We have been looking after the horses as usual. 
Here is a silly picture of Bassy (right) to make you 
all smile.  He is waiting for a kiss after his 
breakfast. 


How have you been managing to stay fit?  In our 
house we have all enjoyed taking part in PE with Joe through youtube.  
It is great fun!  


I have also been spending time learning to bake so that I can make more 
than chocolate crispy cakes. ☺  I am having to fail well and sustain effort 
as I am finding it stretchy, but I wont give up. 


I have really enjoyed seeing the pictures and videos of you on facebook that you have been 
sending to Mr Astin. It has been great to see all the fabulous activities you have been completing 
at home. Please keep them coming in. 


Remember to keep an eye on Laxey School’s facebook page or website as we will be adding more 
activities for home soon.


I hope it won’t be too much longer until we see each other again. We will have such stories to 
tell. 


Stay safe, keep washing those hands and don't forget to keep having fun with your families. 

I will see you all very soon!


Take care,


Mrs Walker 😃 
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